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The Technical Review Committee consisting of representatives of the Town of 
Kingston’s Department Heads, Inspectors, and Planning Board will be meeting to review 
the proposed 45 Unit Elderly Housing Development to be located at 22 Marshall Road, 
Tax Map R33-27 in the upstairs Main Hall of the Kingston Town Hall, located at 163 
Main Street, Kingston, NH.   


